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March 21, 2019 
 
Representative Ken Helm, Chair and Members 
Committee on Energy and Environment 
Oregon State House of Representatives 
900 Court Street NE 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
RE: Urge your support for HB 2857 to advance renewable development within Oregon  
 
Dear Chair Helm and Members of the Committee: 
 
Cyrq Energy, Inc. is a leading developer and operator of geothermal, solar and storage power 
projects around the western United States and in Africa.  
 

Cyrq Energy is committed to responsibly obtaining cost effective, carbon-free electricity from 
indigenous resources. Our commitment makes a real difference for consumers seeking clean 
and affordable power while protecting the environment. For example, the geothermal power 
plants we operate prevent 22 million tons of CO2 emissions from annually entering the 
atmosphere. 
 

We have options where we invest our time and capital. Cyrq Energy holds developable assets in 
Oregon. Our choice of whether or not to pursue those resources or comparable opportunities 
in California, Nevada or New Mexico hinges on a variety of factors including the policy 
environment.  
 

Cyrq Energy appreciates your careful consideration or HB 2857. We will be watching the 
Legislature’s action on this important bill with great interest. 
 
With great appreciation of your public service,  
 

 
___________ 
Michelle Henrie 
In-House counsel 


